
Response from Councillor Dean Cohen 

Barnet Council cabinet member responsible for parking 

Email 29.10.2014 

To help me understand where you are coming from, if the High Street’s 16 or so 

spaces which are charged for are occupied the majority of the time how will the 60 

minutes free help if they have nowhere to park? 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

Dean Cohen 


